
Remember, if you would like a direct 
response please be sure to include 
your contact information as a part of 
your message. Phone number or 
email address are great! 
 
For your safety, please do not include 
any information that is considered 
PII (Personally Identifiable  
Information) as a part of your  
message.  
 
Once you have completed your  
submission, all there is left to do is to 
click the submit button! 
 
Please take advantage of this direct 
mode of communication to ask any 
questions you may have about 
DFMWR.  It is also a great place to 
voice concerns directly to our      
leadership in an effort to make the 
workplace better for all MWR  
Employees.  

We welcome and  
appreciate your  
feedback. 
 

It’s easy to send a message  
directly to Stacye Downing,      
Director of Fort Campbell MWR.  
All you need to do is visit the  
Employee Desktop on our        
website: campbell.armymwr.com.   
 
At the very bottom of every page 
you will see a link that says  
Employee Desktop.  Once you  
follow that link, all you will need 
to do is click on the Email the  
Director tab.   
 
From there you will see a fillable  
form where you can submit an 
email with any questions or  
concerns you may have.   
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Its Easy to Email the Director of MWR! 



The Winter Quarterly MWR 

Awards celebration was held 

on Friday January 31 at the 

new ACS location, 1501     

William D. Lee Road.   

 

The Mardi Gras themed  

event was hosted by CYS and 

the room was decked out in 

Mardi Gras finest.  Each seat 

was covered with goodies and 

decorations and there was a 

bounty of breakfast treats to 

eat, catered by the Warrior 

Zone.  

 

There were plenty of fun games 

and each division fielded teams to 

compete for the top spot. In the end 

the NAF Support Division walked 

away with the most overall wins! 

 

There were many awards  

presented throughout the  

ceremony including a recognition 

of all of the hard working MWR 

employees who helped plan and 

facilitate last October’s  

Organizational Day. 

 

The event was topped with the 

presentation of the Shining Star 

award presented to Rodney Hester 

from Army Community Service. 

 
The Shining Star award is  
presented to an employee who 
demonstrates a single act during 
the quarter, exceeding  
customer expectation and being a 
stellar team player.   
Congratulations to Rodney 
and all awardees.  

Mardi Gras & Employee Awards made for a Successful MWR Celebration.  
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Q & A 
Please submit future questions on “Email the 

Director” find instructions in this 

newsletter! 

 

Question:  

Why does signing up for a mentor require a CAC?  

 

Answer:  

The G9 mentor program (FMWR Mentorship 

Portal) requires a CAC for application and 

participation - because its housed on SharePoint.  

The G9 POC is Mr. Daryl Harris.  


